
ALT Summer Camp Closure
Hello, 

We regret to inform you that our Summer Camp scheduled for 2025 has been

cancelled due to circumstances beyond our control.

We looked forward to seeing the smiling faces of our eager campers this

summer. It is always exciting to see them having fun while building confidence

in their identities and developing lifelong leadership skills. 

Our team remains here to support you through our various children's, youth

and family programs. Please stay tuned for updates on our Arts, Literacy and

Tutoring program which continues in Fall 2025. 

The RootsCS Summer Camp Team


